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Youth to Lead Koreatown Youth & Community Center  
Annual Fall Festival 

 
 
(Los Angeles, CA) October 28, 2011 -  Each year, the Koreatown Youth & Community Center 
(KYCC) hosts its Annual Fall Festival on October 28 from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at 680 S. 
Wilton Place, Los Angeles, California 90005. The Fall Festival is designed, planned, and 
organized by high school students who wish to create a memorable event celebrating the change 
of the season with the community. The event offers various activities such as a 5-room haunted 
house, games, arts and crafts, and scary-story telling. KYCC’s Fall Festival not only provides the 
youth with an exciting yet safe way to celebrate the special occasion of trick-or-treating, costume 
wearing, and much more, but also a chance for youth volunteers to give back and get involved 
with the community.  
 
For additional information on the KYCC Fall Festival, please contact Christine Lee at (213) 365-
7400 x146 or clee@kyccla.org. 

Koreatown Youth and Community Center is a non-profit, community-based organization that has 
been serving the Korean American Community since 1975. KYCC’s programs and services are 
specifically directed towards recently-immigrated, economically disadvantaged youth and their 
families who experience coping and adjusting difficulties due to language and cultural barriers. 
The mission of KYCC is to serve the evolving needs of the Korean American population in the 
greater Los Angeles Area as well as the multi-ethnic Koreatown community. Today, KYCC 
serves over 11,000 people each year, most of whom are first-generation immigrants from Latin 
America and Asia. 
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